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Effective July 14, 2009: Course Evaluations 

 
 
Effective July 14, 2009, Continuing Education Providers will no longer be required to 
submit Course Evaluation Forms for each course attendee.  Continuing Education 
Providers will now be required to provide a written notification to each course attendee, 
seeking insurance continuing education credit, the opportunity to offer comments on any 
continuing education class via the Oklahoma Insurance Department website.   
 
Please use the following format: 
 
Please visit the Oklahoma Insurance Department’s website at www.ok.gov/oid.  Click on 
the “Contact” link on the upper right hand side of the screen, and then click on the 
“Continuing Education Feedback/Complaint” in the “Regarding” drop down box to give 
your feedback on this continuing education course and/or instructor.   
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